VOLUNTARY RECALL NOTICE

Unmarked Aluminum Rings
December 29, 2010
U.S. Rigging Supply Co. Part Number KNG-28-A
and KONG Part Number # ANA

WARNING:

It has been brought to our attention that an unmarked aluminum ring experienced a fracture during
use; fortunately, no injury occurred. Testing of additional unmarked aluminum rings exhibited lower
tensile strengths than required by U.S. Rigging Supply. Although the fractured ring bore no identification,
it is believed to be a KONG ring, Part# KNG-28-A (#ANA). Any unmarked aluminum rings should be
removed from service immediately.

INSPECTION:

The first photograph below shows a clearly identified U.S. Rigging aluminum ring, Part # USR-28-A
and its Lot Number. These rings are 100% Proof Tested and are appropriate for use.

The second and third photographs below show an unmarked aluminum ring, Part# KNG-28-A
(#ANA). Users are instructed to immediately inspect all aluminum rings for identification as these
unmarked aluminum rings must be removed from service to avoid accidental injury or death. Any
unmarked aluminum rings, purchased from U.S. Rigging Supply, will be replaced at no charge.
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